
TRUSTEES OF ST. PAUL'S CHURCH HALL

Annual Report for the Year to 31 December 2018

The Trustees of St Paul's Church is registered with the Charity Commissioners (No 271505)

and constituted by Deed of Trust.

The principal address of the charity is St Paul's Vicarage, 58 Abbotsbury Road, Weymouth,

Dorset.

The Charity is administered by the trustees, comprising during the year:

Fr R Harper, Mrs S Waight, Mr C James and Mr D Harrison. Fr R Harper retired on 4th February 2019.

The Churchwardens of Weymouth St Paul are invited ex officio to all trustee meetings.  

The object of the charity is to maintain the Hall, for the communal benefit of the inhabitants of the 

Parish and its surrounds.  The management committee aims to provide first class hall facilities 

at an affordable cost to voluntary organisations serving the community.  The charity employs a 

part-time caretaker and an administrator and depends upon the continuing help of local volunteers.

The financial position of the charity is detailed in the attached accounts.  The trustees are of the

opinion that the results for the year are in agreement with the stated objects of providing a local 

facility at an affordable cost.

The Trustees have done a lot of work this year on the up keep of the community hall.  To include

external painting of the hall and inside. The kitchen has been upgraded and there are plans 

for a new dishwasher next year.














































